
 

 

Update: Further Education and Training Colleges 

Bargaining Unit (FETCBU) 
 

Vaccination roll-out programme  

A multi-lateral meeting was held on 14 July 2021 to discuss the vaccination of lecturers and support staff 

at TVET colleges. The employer reported that the vaccination process will be implemented into two 

phases. The first phase will include employees who are 35years and above. It will cover full-time staff, 

part-time, contract staff and postgraduates who are teaching. The second phase would include staff 

members under 35 years of age. The vaccination process will commence on 19 July 2021 and end on the 

31 July 2021. The process will be administered by the Department of Health and information regarding 

the registration process and vaccination centres will be communicated through internal departmental 

circulars and webinars. 

 

The PSA encourages members to vaccinate to protect themselves and their colleagues against COVID-

19. Members are requested to send clarity-seeking questions on logistical arrangements to 

peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za for the employer to respond accordingly. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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